
 

 

 

6 September 2017  

 

Thanks for a fabulous spring day. The children had a magical time and we were 

really impressed by the effort all our parents put in. Pictures are on the web 

(www.solidfoundationsprimary.com).  

 

Magazines please… 

Old Magazines are fabulous resources for all sorts of classroom activities 

from Grade RRR to 7. Please don’t toss your “You” or “House and Home” (or any 

others!) into the bin. We want them desperately.  

 

Filling our hearts with joy! 

Congratulations to Teacher Kathy who got engaged over the weekend! 

May this precious time with your fiancé Clive be filled with love and 

happy memories. We are thrilled for you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term times… 

Here are some important dates for you to keep in mind as the term 

reaches its final three weeks… 

21 Sep – Grade 1 – 3 goes to the farm 

21 Sep – Grade 4 – 7 cake sale 

22 Sep – School celebrates Heritage Day (any cultural clothing may be 

worn). We will charge our customary R5 for civvies on this day.  

22 Sep – School break up day 

 

 

Keep it excellent, keep it personal… 

Our school mission statement can be summarised by the catch phrase: 

“Keep it excellent, keep it personal”. In brainstorming ways to do so, it 

has been suggested that our pupils wear professional name-tags 

(magnetic or clip on) with their first names clearly displayed so that 

all staff members can address pupils on a first name basis from Grade 

RRR to 7. Please give your comments regarding this idea. We are aware 

of the pitfalls like lost badges and “moving badges from jerseys to 

shirts as the day warms up”. Other than these objections, give us your thoughts. Buying badges in 

bulk works out to approximately R30 per badge. We would include this price in your “Outings and 

Stationery” budget for 2018.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.solidfoundationsprimary.com/


Parenting 101… 

Just a gentle reminder that children at primary school age should NOT have 

a TV in their bedrooms. All TV programmes should be censored by an adult 

and primary school children should not watch TV alone at any time. Protect 

the precious little minds that God has put under your care! 

 

Mickey Mouse book-bags… 

Don’t forget to return your bookbag on Thursday. Please give us your 

feedback by clicking on the bottom link. Remember that if you do NOT 

report broken or torn books, we will hold your family accountable for the 

damage!  

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform  

 

Classifieds… 

                  
Have you received a letter of demand? 
Did you know?  If you do not respond to the letter, the creditor’s next step may be to 
serve summons.  Rather contact the creditor as soon as you receive the letter and 
offer to make payment or payment arrangements. 
This information was brought to you by LEPPAN NELMES ATTORNEYS – your 

friendly neighbourhood lawyer. 
Tel:  061 412 8917    E-mail:  shannon@nelmes.co.za    Website:  www.nelmes.co.za
             

 

 

 
Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers  
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